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First National Bank Minnesota Opens in Belle Plaine 
  

St. Peter, MN (April 20, 2020) – At the start of the business day on Monday, April 20, one of the 

area’s longest serving financial institutions officially changed its name to First National Bank 

Minnesota. The merger of First National Bank Minnesota and the State Bank of Belle was 

announced in June, 2019.  

“We are really excited to be here in Belle Plaine and look forward to serving the community 

with valuable banking solutions,” said Mike Bresnahan, President and CEO of First National 

Bank Minnesota. The Belle Plaine branch is the fourth First National Bank Minnesota location in 

Southern Minnesota, with other offices in St. Peter, Mankato, and Gaylord.  

Customers will continue to see the same people in the branch and it will be evident that they all 

embrace the First National Bank Minnesota Core Values and Passion. Our team members are 

Dedicated, Customer-Centric and Trustworthy who display Teamwork while serving customers 

faster and better than anyone else. As previously announced, Mike Ludvik has been named 

Market President for the Belle Plaine area and will oversee the operations of this location.  

First National Bank Minnesota has a strong history of involvement in the communities in which 

it has branches and promises the same will hold true in Belle Plaine. “First National Bank 

Minnesota is committed to being a trusted corporate citizen and knows that its success will be 

the direct result of the investments we make within the communities we serve,” said Mike 

Bresnahan. “We tailor our involvement to each individual community. We support community 

organizations and events as much as we can and encourage our employees to be active in the 

community whether it be non-profits, local civic organizations, and other opportunities.”  

A grand opening celebration is being planned for this summer and we look forward to inviting 

the entire community to join us at this exciting event.  
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